The IEEE Iowa-Illinois Section is a sponsor of the 8th International Conference on Probabilistic Methods Applied to Power Systems (PMAPS), to be held September 13-16, 2004 on the Iowa State University Campus in Ames, Iowa. This 4-day conference is held every two years and is highly visible within the national and international power systems engineering community. Activities and papers will revolve around probabilistic decision strategies in relation to planning, operations, maintenance, and markets, including risk management, reliability models and applications, energy system support aids, state estimation, harmonics and power quality, probabilistic based T&D assets management, T&D planning and operation, voltage dip statistics, diagnostics and maintenance, lightning and transients, and energy markets. Several workshops and paper sessions will be dedicated to the theme of “Asset Management,” an area of high interest within the electric power industry. Papers from industry describing problems and solutions related to treatment of uncertainty in electric power systems are highly encouraged. Additional information may be obtained from the PMAPS-2004 web page located at http://www.powerlearn.org/pmaps/. 
